
Dear Customer,

I would like to thank you for buying a Wild Vision product. We are proud of the fine reputation for 
technical innovation, quality and performance enjoyed by Wild Vision in the Acorn marketplace. In a 
short while, when you have had the opportunity to try out your purchase, I trust that you will share this 
view of our company.

I appreciate that you will be very keen to install and use your your new product, but would ask you first 
to take the time to read the accompanying flysheet giving information on the handling of static-sensitive 
devices. It also contains details of our technical support service and product warranty.

Another important task is to return your product registration card as soon as possible. This will entitle 
you to technical support, news of product upgrades, and to receive Computer Concepts' Archimedean 
magazine, full of news, tips and ideas.

At Wild Vision we have learned from customer feedback that we are known for excellent service. We'd 
like to pursue this status and gain pole position in the Acorn market for after-sales support. If you ever 
have cause for complaint about Wild Vision's products or service, or if you simply wish to make a 
suggestion, I should be delighted to receive your letter, fax or Email marked for my personal attention 
at the address below. (Please do not telephone as I am usually busy during office hours.)

Finally, I should like to wish you much success using your Wild Vision product. Thank you once again 
for your custom, and may I remind you that if you require further sales information concerning any Wild 
Vision product except the ADC1208 range and Hawk V12, that this is now provided exclusively by our 
distributor, Computer Concepts.
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